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1993 NAIRI CHOIR 

ST. GREGORY THE ILLUMINATOR ARMENIAN CHURCH 

The membership of the Nairi Choir is 14 dedicated and hard-working 
members. The 1993 Executive Body was as follows:-

Michelle Babikian 
George Nahabedian 
Pauline Nahabedian 
Margaret Sarkesian 

ACTIVITIES 

Chairlady 
Vice-Chairman 
Secretary 
Treasurer 

As the Divine Liturgy was celebrated twice per month during the 
year, the Choir attended the services regularly. Also, the Choir 
sang for Requiem Services and Funerals. 

On Sunday, February 7, 1993, the members of the Nairi Choir 
contributed the luncheon for the Annual Parish Assembly Meeting. 

The Nairi Choir hosted our 3rd Annual Halloween Party on Saturday, 
October 30, 1993. A delicious buffet was prepared and served by 
the members of the Choir. A "Fun House" was set up in the Small 
Hall for the children complete with games, videos, decorating 
pumpkin cookies and prizes. There was also musical entertainment 
for everyone to enjoy. All who attended had a great time. 

We continued to sell the instrumental cassette tape "Sacred Music 
of the Armenian Church" during the year. 

We held several Choir meetings and rehearsals during the year in 
order to prepare for the Feast Days, especially Christmas and 
Easter. 

Several of our members actively participated in the Diocesan 
Assembly activities which were held here during April/May 1993. 
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We hope to have a strong new year. We are presently planning some 
activities and choir rehearsals in the coming months. 
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I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the members of 
the Nairi Choir for their dedication and support throughout the 
year. I pray that we will continue to be a strong arm of 
St. Gregory the Illuminator Armenian Church. Also, our thanks to 
all the parishioners for their support. 

Our Financial Statement for the year 1993 will be separately 
submitted. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~~ 
Michelle Babikian 
Chairlady 
Nairi Choir 


